## Selectmen's Meeting Town of Bowdoin, Maine

2/1/21

A true record is recorded

Present were:

Marc Bernier

<u>Deb Marquis</u>

Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

## **Administrative:**

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

## Other Business:

The Selectmen spoke with the Recycle Attendant regarding the stickers for recycling, the stickers have been in place for a long while, just have not been used lately. What made the most sense to the Selectmen is to give the stickers to the Attendant and have him check registrations and if they are Bowdoin residents, he will give them a sticker. The process will remain this way, in hopes of other towns not coming to Bowdoin's Recycling.

Spoke with the Road Commissioner regarding him giving the Selectmen a list of projects that he knew may need to be done in the coming budget year. This would give the Selectmen an idea of how to budget for the coming year as far as roads are concerned.

The Selectman discussed the proposal from the Fire Chief, they had some questions and concerns and decided to wait until the Fire Chief is able to come in and speak with the Selectmen about the proposal.

The Selectmen continue to work on the Budget and Spreadsheet for the coming weeks.

Adjournment at 7:45pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Deb seconded the vote, it was unanimous and meeting adjourned.